EAA 1121 Meeting
September 19, 2019

1.  Kurt opened the meeting at 7:30 pm at Mozzi’s Pizza in Greenfield to about 15 attendees.  The meeting time and location were changed so our members could attend the viewing of Mike Grant’s mother who had just passed.
2. Jon read an email from Ming Low stating that he is doing well and is still flying in a single engine plane.
3. Kurt noted that a good time was had by all for movie night at Kurt and Peg’s home.  Thanks to Kurt and Peg for providing great steaks!!
4. Judy and Jack said Cooper is ready to take his check ride and that he has done a tail wheel endorsement and is working on a complex endorsement.
5. Boyd said that about 12 people attended the breakfast last Saturday at BAK.
6. [bookmark: _GoBack]The location of our winter meetings was discussed.  Decision:   we will meet in Kurt’s hangar, the former State Police hangar west of the T hangars.  The gate code is the same:  1785.
7. The annual Christmas party will be held at Kurt and Peg’s home on Saturday, December 7.
8. At our next meeting, October 17, Hunter Heath will be our guest speaker.  The meeting will be back in Hangar 407-13 at MQJ.
9. Judy will check with Lisa Grant to confirm that the Ladies Tea will be on Saturday, Sept. 28.
